
Busy Bees is a school preview and readiness program where children and parents get a taste of 

school through participating in exciting and engaging activities that include Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Mathematics (STEM), Literacy, 

Numeracy, the Creative Arts and Sport. 

Children engage with robotics, coding and 3D printing.  

They become involved in interactive reading and viewing, 

early numeracy games, creative and practical arts and 

develop their gross motor control through fun sporting 

activities.  All whilst being part of a group with their Busy 

Bee t-shirts. 

Our program is open to all families who have children 

entering Kindergarten in 2020 and 2021.  So whether you are considering private or public 

education, come and join us and be a “Busy Bee”. 

Our Busy Bees program will be running across four Tuesday afternoons from 1:30 to 3:05pm. 

Tuesday 30 July 2019 – Introduction to Busy Bees. Robotics, Coding, 3D Printing 

Tuesday 20 August 2019 – Interactive Reading and Viewing. Creative Arts 

Tuesday 10 September 2019 – Early Numeracy Games and Science 

Tuesday 24 September 2019 – Gross Motor Skills, Sports and Games 

Afternoon tea will be provided every Tuesday. We encourage all parents to join in on the sessions. 

If you are wanting to take part in our fantastic Busy Bee Program please RSVP by Thursday 4 July 

for catering and any dietary requirements. 

T H U R S D A Y  1 3  J U N E  2 0 1 9   —  T E R M 2  W E E K  7  

ADELONG PUBLIC SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER 

D A T E S  T O  

R E M E M B E R  

TERM 2 
JUNE 

 
Wednesday 19 

 Year 6 Middle School 
Program, Tumut HS 

 
Friday 21 

 Assembly—Item Class 5/6 
 

 

JULY 

Wednesday 3 

 Year 6 Middle School 
Program, Tumut HS 

 
Friday 5 

 Assembly—Item Class 
K/1/2 

 End of Term 2  
 

TERM 3 
 

JULY 

Monday 22 

 Staff Development Day, 
Pupil Free Day 

 
Tuesday 23 

 Students return to school 
 
Tuesday 30 

 Busy Bees Program 
 
Wednesday 31 

 Year 6 Middle School 
Program, Tumut HS 

 

“Busy Bees”  

School Preview & Readiness 
Program 



Highlands Cross Country 

Congratulations to all of our students who represented Adelong Public School at 

the Highlands Cross Country on Friday 31 May at Tumbarumba Racecourse. 

A big thanks to all of the families who came along on a very cold day to support 

our students and cheer them on! A special thanks also to the parents who were 

able to help with transport, so that all students who qualified were able to attend. 

Competition was tough on the day. It was great to see students trying their best 

in their age races and representing our school with pride. 

Highlands Athletics Carnival 

On Friday 7 June, Mrs Marsh and Mrs Crain and students head 

to the Highlands Athletics at the Bull Paddock in Tumut. What a 

day! All athletes gave it their all, with some of our students 

taking places and hopefully places at the Riverina Carnival, 

results and ribbons are still to come. Both teachers were very 

impressed with the participation of all students but also with the 

behaviour that they displayed.  

►BE RESPECTFUL  ►BE A LEARNER ►BE RESPONSIBLE ►BE SAFE 



Science and Technology Sessions 

Primary students have been working hard during collaborative learning 

groups investigating living and non-living things. 2/3/4 are creating groups 

based on Characteristics of living and non-living things while 5/6 

investigate mould. 

  

 

 

Mortimer Shield 

On Thursday 30 May, Mrs Marsh and 12 

girls from years 5 and 6 went into Tumut 

to compete in the Mortimer Shield League 

Tag Competition. 

We fielded two teams which included girls 

from other smaller schools such as 

Brungle and Nangus. Both teams played 

their best and showed terrific team work 

and sportsmanship. Adelong 1, lost one 

game but won the rest, and Adelong 2, 

although they didn't come away with any 

wins, played with a lot of heart and guts.  

I am very proud of how the girls behaved 

and participated on the day, they 

represented Adelong PS in style. 

The players of the day went to Grace and 

Alarna.  



PBL Assembly 
 
On Tuesday, We held our special PBL Assembly, which was to recognise 

those students who had achieved their ‘Be Safe’ award for Term 1. 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is a whole school program that 

actively promotes positive behaviour. It enables students to develop a 

clear understanding of required expectations, become responsible for their 

own behaviour and work together to create a positive, productive and 

harmonious learning community. Our school-wide expectations are 

represented with a bee mascot: Bee Safe, Bee Respectful, Bee Responsible and Bee a Learner. 

At the beginning of Term 1, we met as a whole school and developed a set of criteria that would be used 

in our classrooms to determine whether we have been ‘safe’ students. 

After our special assembly, we invited all our parents/grandparents and other guests to join us in some 

entertaining games. Lots of fun was had by all who attended. Thank you to our visitors for helping to 

make our afternoon special. 

This term’s focus is on ‘Being Responsible’ in the classroom. We hope all of our students are well on their 
way to achieving this award. 



PBL BAND AWARDS 
 



 

Proud supporter of  

ADELONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 

DATE CANTEEN  ROSTER 

Friday 14 June Jess Weaver Jacinta O’Donovan 

Friday 21 June Matt Pearce Megan Crain 

Friday 28 June Kerrie McDonald Kathy Weaver 

Friday 5 July Maria Contessa Jess Walsh 


